
 
 

  

British Smaller Companies VCT plc (the “Company”) 

Change of Registrar 

The Company announces that, with effect from Monday 24 October 2022, the Company has transferred 

the management of its share register from Link Group to The City Partnership (“City”). 

 

This will also be notified to shareholders directly or via their chosen platform. 

 

Please see below for City's contact details: 

The City Partnership (UK) Limited 
The Mending Rooms 
Park Valley Mills 
Meltham Road 
Huddersfield 
HD4 7BH 
 
Tel: 01484 240 910 (Lines are open 0900 to 1730, Monday to Friday, excluding public holidays in 
England and Wales. Calls are charged at the standard geographic rate and will vary by provider. Calls 
from outside the UK will be charged at the applicable international rate.) 

 
Email: registrars@city.uk.com 
 

For further information, please contact: 

David Hall YFM Private Equity Limited Tel: 0113 244 1000 

Alex Collins    Panmure Gordon (UK) Limited  Tel:  0207 886 2767 

mailto:registrars@city.uk.com

